
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, May 22, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Crispy Chicken Patty  
 Pizza Dippers  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today        
 

 
1. A lot of reading is happening around here. We have 23 Million word readers with 

several students very close to reaching that goal. Be sure to enter your reading in to 
STUDENTREADING.net as you finish your books. The top 50 readers, based on the 
number of words read will be announced and rewarded at the end of year awards 
assemblies. Happy Reading! 

 

2. Calling all seventh grade advisories! We will be collecting items to help a group called 
Care for Real who provide clothing and personal care items for local refugees and other 
local people in need. 
 
There is a box in your advisory where you can place items that are on the handouts that 
were passed out last Friday. The collection will end Friday May 24th and the advisory 
with the MOST collected items will win a popsicle party! Please donate as much as you 
can to help Chicago Refugees. See Rayna, Caitlin, or Sarah if you have any questions - or 
see your 7th grade advisor for an extra list of items to donate! 
 

3. All Gurrie blue soccer players must wash their uniforms and return them to Coach 
Halper or Coach Motto by the end of the week. All Gurrie gold soccer players return 
your washed uniform to Coach Fulgencio or Coach Zalewska.  

 

4. The yearbooks are in and will be distributed Friday afternoon! Your advisor has the final 
list of who we have listed as pre-ordering a yearbook. This list has been checked and 
double-checked, so if you are not on the list, you will not receive a yearbook when your 
advisory distributes them.  
 
There is another option, however! At 2:10 on Friday, there will be a lottery for 
remaining yearbooks, in Mrs. McGovern’s room, Room 112. To be part of this lottery, 
you must have $20 in cash or as a $20 check payable to Gurrie Middle School in your 
hands when the lottery starts. This is not first-come first-served, and your advisors will 
send you down at the appropriate time. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. 
McGovern today or tomorrow.  
 

5. With the school year winding down, it’s crucial that the Green Team get the garden 
ready for growing. That being said, tomorrow is one of the last meetings of the year to 



get plants in the ground and weeds removed. We can use your help and remember: all 
humans are welcome at Green Team meetings...no experience necessary. Join us 
tomorrow after school to get our pumpkins, tomatoes, and jalapenos in the ground. See 
Mr. Eigel, Ms. Kowynia, or Mr. Driscoll with questions.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


